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MEMORANDUM

TO: Weber County - Plans Review Department

COPY TO: Duncan Patterson - MacKay-Lyons Sweetapple Architects
FROM: Adam van Bruinessen - B.Eng

DATE: 2017.08.16

PROJECT: Kimmelman Residence

PROJECT NO: 170266

RE:  Geotechnical Report - Design Considerations

To whom it may concern,

A geotechnical report authored by IGES, titled “Geotechnical and Geologic Hazard Investigation
Lot 16 of Summit Eden Phase 1A”, dated August 8t, 2017, has been received. The report has
been read, and the geotechnical recommendations pertaining to design have been followed.

Y/ 4 Z="

Sincerely,

MICHAEL F

Adam van Bruinessen, B.Eng. SULLAWAY
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